
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO: School Board Members, Staff 

Media, et al. 

 
FROM: Sarah Bozone 

Clerk of the Board 

DATE: July 22, 2020 

 
This will notify you that there will be a regular meeting of the Board of Education as 

follows: 

 
Date   Time  Location 

 
           August 3, 2020  6:30 p.m. In-person and Videoconference* 

              
The following members of the Board of Education plan to attend remotely via Zoom 

videoconference, provided that they may still be permitted to appear and attend at the in-person 
meeting site, the Cheryl Selman Room of the Charles C. Mason Education Service Center, 3027 
S. New Haven Avenue, Tulsa, Oklahoma: 

 
Stacey Woolley, Board President (District 1); Jania Wester, Board Vice President 
(District 2); Jennettie Marshall (District 3); Shawna Keller (District 4);              John 
Croisant (District 5); Jerry Griffin (District 6); Suzanne Schreiber (District 7) 

 
 Members of the public may attend the meeting either in person at the above-described 
location or by videoconference at tulsaschools.org.  
 
 
* Pursuant to OKLA. STAT. tit. 25, § 311, this letter serves as written notice that the LOCATION 
of the Regular Meeting of the Board of Education scheduled for Monday, August 3, 2020, at 
6:30 p.m. is CHANGED TO INCLUDE videoconference IN ADDITION TO the in-person 
meeting already scheduled to be held in the Cheryl Selman Room of the Charles C. Mason 
Education Service Center, 3027 S. New Haven Avenue, Tulsa, Oklahoma.   
 
 
cc: Eric Wade 


